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Dear Friends of Fraser, 
 
You are cordially invited to the T.W. Fraser Russell Symposium on Monday, August 24, 2009 at 
Clayton Hall on the UD Campus.  This Symposium celebrates the distinguished career and 
accomplishments of T.W. Fraser Russell who is a great friend and colleague to us all.  Please note 
that the Symposium, organized by Professor Prasad Dhurjati on behalf of the Department of 
Chemical Engineering, is being offered at no cost to you.  
 
For your information please see the following: 
 
* Symposium schedule: http://www.che.udel.edu/pdf/TwfrProgram.pdf. 
* Symposium registration: http://www.che.udel.edu/twfrForm.html.   
 
 
To recognize Dr. Russell and his dedication to teaching excellence, a new endowment fund is being 
created: https://www.che.udel.edu/twfrendow.html.  I hope you will participate.  Even if you can't 
come to the Symposium, I hope that you'll support the Fraser Russell endowment with a 
contribution; all donors will be recognized in the Symposium program.  Please forward this 
message to anyone who may be interested. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Norman J. Wagner 
Alvin B. and Julia O. Stiles Professor and Chairperson 
Department of Chemical Engineering 
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